
The Claire May Grant Fund 
 

Grants are available from The Claire May Grant Fund as a result of a bequest to 
Connecticut Mercy Associates from Claire, a long time Connecticut 
Mercy Associate. Claire’s gift furthers Mercy ministries in supporting spiritual 
development and assisting the materially poor, furthering a legacy that she created 
during her life. Her commitment to Mercy spirituality, the Critical Concerns, and her 
community of Bridgeport, CT, directed her in life and guided this gift upon her death. 
Last year programs serving Haiti, the poor people in Hartford, Maine, and New York 
all received grants. 
 

Consider if your ministry or spiritual need qualifies: 
 

 Does it serve the poor? 
 Is it sustainable without the grant? 
 Does it connect to a Critical Concern? 
 Does it help fulfill a spiritual need? 

 

If it does, request an application by January 15th. 
The form and application will be emailed to you upon request. 
 

The grant allows for amounts of $100 to $2000 to be disbursed. 
 

Applications must be received by February 15, 2024. The grants will be awarded 
by March 1, 2024. 
 

To request an application, please email: 

mercyclairecommittee@gmail.com 
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